ENQUIRY REPORT

An Enquiry Committee of the Delhi Medical Council enquired into the allegation against doctors of Orchid Hospital, Janakpuri, of not providing treatment to a patient on the night of 23rd September, 2005 as reported in certain sections of the media.  The Committee comprised of the following members:

a) Dr I.P. Dhalla

Chairman
b) Dr S.C.L. Gupta

c) Dr H.C. Gupta

d) Dr K.K. Aggarwal

e) Dr H.S. Kukreja

f) Dr S.K. Khattri

The following were examined at Orchid Hospital :-

(i)
Dr. Hari Om Gupta

Physician and Owner of Orchid Hospital

(ii) 
Dr. Kanupriya Ganguly
Medical Superintendent 

(iii)
Dr. S.S. Jha


RMO

(iv)
Dr. S. Srivastava

RMO

It was learnt that a middle aged individual who had allegedly been stabbed in the thigh was brought to the hospital at about 8.30 PM on 23rd September, 2005.  The patient was brought by a police personal.  The Resident Medical Officer on duty Dr. S.S. Jha examined the patient and found that the patient had been brought in dead.

It was stated by Dr. S.S. Jha that the police personal who brought in the patient was informed accordingly.
The Committee was informed that after learning about the demise of the patient the emotionally surcharged relatives of the patient resorted to damaging movable and immovable property of Orchid Hospital.  The hospital has filed a complaint with SHO, Police Station Janakpuri about the incident.






Contd/-

( 2 )
It is observed that the doctors at Orchid Hospital performed their duty in accordance with medical ethics and regulations.  The emotionally surcharged relatives of the deceased took law in their own hands.  Such incidents are not in the best interest of the society and would effect the morale of the medical profession.  The Committee recommends that a message should go to the public so that such incidents do not happen again.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

DMC/14/2/Comp.255/2005/                                                                   8th December, 2005 
Dr. J.N. Mohanty

Medical Superintendent Nursing Homes

Directorate of Health Services

Govt. of NCT of Delhi

Swasthya Sewa Nideshalay Bhawan

F-17, Karkardooma,

Delhi – 110032

Subject : Complaint against doctors of Orchid Hospital, Janakpuri, New Delhi
Ref. No. : F.23(57)/2005-6/NH/DHS/1542 dated 7th November, 2005 

Enclosed herewith please find the Enquiry Report of the Delhi Medical Council in the above mentioned matter, for your information.

(Dr. S.K. Khattri)

Secretary

